
Weekend Announcements 
November 9 & 10, 2019 

 
In November we remember our veterans and all military who have fought for our 

freedom and continue to serve our country each day.  Pick up a military prayer and 

person from the basket in the gathering space to remind you to pray for them, their 

families and peace in our world. 

Pluck a feather off the turkey board located in the gathering space to help 

provide a turkey dinner to the families we help at Thanksgiving and Christmas.    We 

will need turkeys or $20 gift cards for Kroger to purchase turkeys.  The items can be 

returned to the baskets by the turkey board. Frozen turkeys can be dropped off at the 

parish office or ministries building.  Your generosity is a blessing to those in our 

community. 

The Knights of Columbus are in the Gathering space selling Turkey tickets for 

one of the 6 turkeys they will be raffling off. Proceeds help our food pantry and the K of 

C Catholic High School scholarship fund.   

Grief Support will meet the third Monday of every month in the Parish Office at 

1:00 pm. Our next meeting will be Monday, November 18.  Pick up a flyer in the 

Gathering Space if you are interested. We support each other in overcoming loss. 

 
The completed football sheets for the upcoming Michigan/Michigan State game 

are available in the Gathering Space. Thank you for your support!  
 
We still have a few Confirmation Prayer Partner cards available in the Gathering 

Space.  Please come and select one and support our students in prayer as they 
journey toward Confirmation.  
 
 Holiday wreaths and centerpieces are available for purchase again this year.  
Proceeds support youth programs in our parish. Please check out the display in the 
Gathering Space or the bulletin for order forms. 
 
For these and other events read the parish bulletin or check out the new website at 
thomastheapostle.org! 
 


